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29th November 2021 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

I am glad to report that Covid cases have again continued to drop this week from the pinnacle before half term. We 

continue to strongly encourage our KS3 children and staff in the school community to wear face coverings during 

lesson changeover and other busy periods. We have had fresh supplies of LFD kits and these are available for 

collection from reception for those pupils who need them. For these individuals, please continue with twice weekly 

testing on a Sunday and Wednesday. 

Over the next few weeks, there is much to look forward to. Our children have been rehearsing in preparation for 

Carols Round the Petwyn on Friday 3rd December 2021 17.40-18.40 and our Christmas Musical Festival on the 8th 

December 2021 18.30-19.30. We also have our Outdoor Christmas Market to look forward to on Friday the 10th 

December 2021 at 16.00-17.30 with lots of special, festive activities ahead. 

Our parents’/ carers’ consultation meetings are planned on 30.11.2021 and 01.12.2021. If you have not yet signed up 

to attend, please complete your slip and return to the office. My staff team are looking forward to talking to you 

about your child’s progress this term and next steps. 

Finally, I would like to thank everyone who has completed our short parent/ carer survey. To date 55/218 parents 

and carers have kindly submitted their feedback. If you have not yet submitted your parent/ carer feedback, we are 

wondering whether you can take a couple of minutes to do this to help us, as the more responses we receive, the 

more accurate the findings will be which will help us enormously. To facilitate this, we have extended the completion 

deadline to Monday 6th December 2021–-Click here.  

 

All best wishes,  

 

Dr Deborah Craddock 

Head Teacher 
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